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In response to a letter he sent to the New York State Public Service Commission requesting a local public
hearing on the proposed Aqua-New York Water Rate Increase, State Senator Charles J. Fuschillo, Jr. (8th

Senate District) has been informed by the PSC that a local public hearing will be held on the issue.

Senator Fuschillo requested the local public hearing to give affected residents the chance to publicly voice

their concerns. The PSC will be releasing information about the date, time, and location of the hearing at a

future date.

“Local residents will be directly affected by Aqua-New York Water’s rate increase proposal, and they

deserve the opportunity to share their thoughts publicly. I am pleased that the PSC will be holding this

local public hearing to get the community’s input,” said Senator Fuschillo.

Aqua-New York Water has submitted a request to the New York State Public Service Commission (PSC)

seeking approval to raise their rates. Documents submitted to the PSC by Aqua-New York Water estimate

that the increase would raise residents’ average monthly bills by 12%. The PSC must give its approval

before the rate increase can take effect.

Senator Fuschillo has already called on the PSC to reject Aqua-New York Water’s proposed rate increase

that would raise residents’ average monthly water bills by 12%.

Residents can also voice their concerns about Aqua-New York Water’s rate increase proposal by:

 

            * Emailing the PSC at secretary@dps.state.ny.us

mailto:secretary@dps.state.ny.us


 

            * Leaving a message on the PSC’s toll free opinion line at 1-800-335-2120

 

            *Writing to:

              Jaclyn Brilling, Secretary

              New York State Public Service Commission

              Three Empire State Plaza, 19  Floorth

              Albany, New York 12223

 

Residents should reference the case number when contacting the PSC (case #09-W-0237).
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